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Commissioner de Planque's Comments on SECY-93-280

,

I approve the Environmental Protection Agency's request to use
the Center for Nuclear Waste Regulatory Analyses (CNWRA) to
support its high level waste activities for the Waste Isolation
Pilot Plant subject to the following. First, areas of work that
clearly will involve a conflict of interest should not be
included. Second, areas of work that are better characterized as
being in the gray area, should be carried out under contingencies
that eliminate future conflicts of interest by essentially
constructing a Chinese wall, e.g. the work should be performed by
subcontractors or additional staff brought on to do this work.
Third, if there is work in the interest of both agencies, that
will clearly not present a conflict of interest, then applicable
contingencies would be those expressed in items 2 and 3 on page 8
of the paper. Contingency number 4 (the agreement defining
procedures to be followed in resolving potential interagency
conflicts arising from use of Center staff) on page 8 should be
developed in such a way as to apply to all of the above. All of
these constraints may well render it unlikely that any benefits
(such as those outlined in the paper) will accrue to the NRC.
However, I give my approval simply in the spirit of interagency
cooperation.
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